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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Anne Street between Donald Street and Henry Street to be partially closed for
four weeks

(Barrie, ON) Anne Street between Donald Street and Henry Street will be partially closed for traffic
starting tomorrow for about four weeks. The closure is required for the reconstruction of the Anne
Street and Donald Street intersection, which is being completed as part of the Ministry of
Transportation’s (MTO) Anne Street Bridge Replacement project.

The intersection at Anne Street and Donald Street will be closed to Westbound/Southbound traffic
from Donald Street. One lane will be maintained through the intersection for Northbound/Eastbound
traffic from Anne Street to Donald Street/Wellington Street only. Access to the Hiway Pentecostal
Church will be maintained via Henry Street.

Barrie Transit Buses servicing Route 5 will detour on Donald Street. Visit www.barrie.ca/TransitNotices
for more details.

MTO began construction of a new Anne Street bridge in Spring 2021. Anne Street from Edgehill Drive
to Donald Street has been closed since May 29, 2021. The bridge is anticipated to open to traffic
before the end of 2022.

For more details on the project, visit Anne Street Bridge Replacement project page via
www.barrie.ca/RoadWork.
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